
August 20, 2021 
 
 
Notice to Vendors: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 4 
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFSQ) 

TRANSCRIPTION SERVICES 
RFSQ NUMBER 694-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 4 is being issued to notify Vendors that Request for Statement of 
Qualifications (RFSQ) Number 694-SH for Transcription Services has been modified.  
RFSQ 694-SH has been modified to add Paragraph 1.5 (California Public Employees’ 
Pension Reform Act (PEPRA)) as follows: 
 

1.5 California Public Employees’ Pension Reform Act (PEPRA) 
The State of California Legislature has enacted Senate Bill 13 (Beall) regarding 
the California Public Employees’ Pension Reform Act of 2013 (the Act). Section 
7522.56(b) of the Act (as amended) reads in part, as follows: 

(b) A retired person shall not serve, be employed by, or be employed 
through a contract directly by, a public employer in the same public 
retirement system from which the retiree receives the benefit without 
reinstatement from retirement. 

As a result of the Act, the County is prohibited from contracting with a retired 
County employee under this RFSQ. 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact Assistant Contracts Analyst Gabriela 
Frierson at gfrierso@lasd.org. 
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